From: @richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>

|
Sent: 03 September 2020 16:16
To: tfl.gov.uk>
Cc: richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>

Subject: HCR

Official

- — as promised | attach a screenshot showing some dims, to overcome some concerns
raised by residents | have dropped the buffer zone width by 0.3m to provide a bit of extra
room for getting in and out of cars. This extra 300mm also gives some safety margin to the
car bays as vehicles will be following the line of the bus border. Dimensions are on the plan.
| attach surveys for HCR which shows cycle counts but numbers are lower that | would have
expected. | am not certain how accurate tube counts are at picking up cycle flows so | am
not certain | completely trust these figures.

Kind Regards

Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Council
Tel. I

Email ii@richmond.gov.uk

www.richmond.gov.uk / www.wandsworth.gov.uk

We welcome both positive and negative customer feedback on the services we provide. If you
wish to provide feedback please do so using our online feedback form. Thank you.

IMPORTANT:

This email and any of its attachments are intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this message in error you must
not print, copy, use or disclose the contents to anyone. Please also delete it from your
system and inform the sender of the error immediately. Emails sent and received by
Richmond and Wandsworth Councils are monitored and may be subsequently disclosed
to authorised third parties, in accordance with relevant legislation.





